
Exhibition Fair 2018 
Students present their projects to the public 

Each year the Big Picture Program holds an Exhibition Fair where every student in 
the program displays artifacts from and presents one of their Independent 

Projects for the general public.  Parents, siblings former teachers, administrators 
and mentors are all invited to the Exhibition Fair.   

The students presented on a host of topics ranging from Archie comics to pit 
bulls to popular music artists and more!  Each project required evidence of 

research into empirical, quantitative and social reasoning on the topic.  Students 
work on their communication skills through their writing for their display boards 

and their oral presentation to visitors.  53 students presented their projects to 
over 150 visitors the evening of the Exhibition Fair! 

Special thanks to all of the parents, grandparents, guardians and siblings for 
supporting our Big Picture students.  Family support and commitment is crucial 

for student success.  Thanks to all of the district administrators and mentors that 
came, as well.  We truly appreciate all of your support!
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Senior 
Spotlight 

Anthony Anderson 

Anthony attends 
both Big Picture and 
BOCES where he 
studies Early 
Childhood 
Development.  He 
has been working 
on his Senior Project 
collecting new and 
used clothes along 
with bedding for 
homeless shelters.  
Anthony also works 
after school and 
helps his family as 
much as possible. 

After high school 
Anthony will be 
attending Erie 
Community College 
for Early Childhood 
Education.
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Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.
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